
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

Date: August 15, 2019 

Contact: Rep. McGuire, 608-266-5504 

 

Rep. McGuire Statement on Criminal Background Checks 
 

MADISON – The following is a statement by Representative Tip McGuire on criminal 

background checks:  

“We already have laws in place that are intended to keep guns out of the hands of felons and 

other prohibited purchasers. As a former prosecutor, I support criminal background checks 

to enforce these existing laws before dangerous individuals obtain a weapon, instead of after 

they have harmed themselves or others.” 
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